
 

 

California Academy of Sciences 
Pre-Visit Health Self-Screening 

For everyone’s health and safety, guests who have experienced any COVID-
19 symptoms within 24 hours of their visit, have tested positive for COVID-
19 within the past 10 days of their visit, or have had close contact with 
anyone who has tested positive within 14 days of their visit will not be 
permitted to enter the Academy.  

On the day of your visit, if you or anyone in your party can answer “yes” to 
one or more of the following questions, you will not be permitted to enter 
the Academy and will be asked to reschedule your visit. Academy staff will 
be available to help you select another visit date, or you can email us at 
info@calacademy.org for assistance. 

1. Do you currently have or have you in the past 24 hours had any one of the 
following symptoms which is new or not explained by another reason: 
fever at or above 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit (38 degrees Celsius), chills, 
cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, sore throat, unusual 
weakness or fatigue, loss of smell or taste, muscle aches, headache, runny 
nose different from your allergies, or diarrhea? 
 

2. Have you had close contact with anyone in the last 14 days at home or in 
the community who has been confirmed to have COVID-19? Close 
contacts include people in your home, sex partners, or people who you 
take care of or who take care of you. It also includes people who were 
within 6 feet of you for more than 10 minutes while they were not wearing 
a mask, or with whom you had contact with their body fluids or secretions 
while you were not wearing a mask or sufficient protective equipment. 
 

3. Within the past 10 days, have you been diagnosed or tested positive for 
COVID-19? 

Thank you for helping keep the Academy safe for everyone! For more 
information, please visit https://www.calacademy.org/reopening. 


